
   

 

   

 

Development Management 
Committee Members - Replacement 

 

 
Report to: 
 

Full Council 

Date: 17 July 2024 
 

Report Author: Councillor Dan Swords, Leader of the Council 
 
 
Executive Summary 
 
A This report asks Full Council to approve the replacement of one committee member 

serving the Development Management Committee 
 
 
Recommended that: 

 
A Council agrees the replacement of Councillor Russell Perrin with Councillor Mathew 

Saggers to serve on a politically balanced Development Management Committee. 

 

B Councillor Nicky Purse shall be a substitute committee member 

 

C All other appointments approved by Council on 23 May 2024 shall remain as agreed. 

 

 

Reason for decision 
 
A To facilitate and continue the required political balance in support of the Councils 

development committee. 
 
 
Other Options 
 
A None. 
 
 
Background 
 
 

1. On 23 May 2024 Council appointed Members to all committees per paras 1.1 and 1.7 of 
Part 3ii (Matters Reserved to Full Council) of the Council’s Constitution. 



   

 

   

 

 
2. To allow the continued proper support and operation of the committees, it is proposed 

that one Member of the Development Management Committee be replaced. 
 

3. Accordingly, Council is asked to agree the immediate replacement of Councillor Russell 
Perrin with Councillor Mathew Saggers. 

 
4. Officers will ensure that all appropriate training is delivered to support the proposed 

change. 
 
Implications 
 
Equalities and Diversity 
None. 
 
Climate Change 
None. 
 
Finance 
None specific. 
Author: Jacqueline Van Mellaerts, Assistant Director – Finance and Deputy Section 151 Officer 
 
Governance 
The appointment and amendment of Members to committees is a matter reserved to Full 
Council. 
Author: Julie Galvin, Legal Services Manager and Monitoring Officer 
 
Appendices 
 
Appendix A – Report to Full Council dated 23 May 2024 listing all appointments as agreed 
 
Background Papers 
 
None. 
 
Glossary of terms/abbreviations used 
 
None. 


